CONGRATULATIONS

To Our 2017

TAP SCHOLARSHIP

‘Recipients

The Gillionville Campus Staff Council would like to congratulate these
individuals on their academic achievements. Recipients received a one-time
TAP Scholarship to be applied toward their educational expenses. We look

forward to hearing about their future academic success.



